
SAVE THE DATE

17-19 June 2019, Nairobi, Kenya

National Book and Reading Policies in Africa

The Association for the Development of Education in Africa (ADEA) with 
support of USAID under the Global Book Alliance initiative, in collaboration 
with the Education Division of the African Union Commission (AUC)’s Human 
Resource, Science and Technology Department is organizing a high-level 
regional book industry stakeholders’ workshop. 

This regional workshop will be held in Nairobi, Kenya, from 17th to 19th June 
2019 and seeks to build a strong and inclusive framework for National Book 
and Reading Policies in Africa.

For any questions regarding the workshop, please contact:
Mrs. Lily Nyariki, Anglophone focal point, lmnyariki@gmail.com, and
Mr. Aliou Sow, Francophone focal point, aliou2sow@yahoo.fr

High Level Regional Workshop


